
Office of the Minister for Agriculture, Food and the Marine, Dublin 2. 

Oifig an Aire Talmhaiochta, Bia ages Mara, Baile Atha Cliath 2. 

// February 2020 

Ms. Mary O'Hara 
Secretary to the Board 
Aquaculture Licences Appeals Board 
Kilminchy Court 
Dublin Road 
Portlaoise 
Co. Laois 

jJ1 
H 

Z FEB  1010 

PLEASE QUOTE REF NUMBER ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE 

Our Ref: 2020/63199P /PM 
Your Ref: API/2019 

Dear Ms. O'Hara 

I would like to acknowledge your recent correspondence dated 10th February 2020 to 
Minister Michael Creed regarding Marine Harvest Ireland (Site Ref: T5/233). 

I will bring your correspondence to the Minister's attention as soon as possible. In the interim 
I have forwarded your correspondence for the attention of relevant Department officials. 

Yours sincerely, 

Graham Lennox 
Private Secretary 

Telephone: (01) 607 2884 LoCall 1890 200 510 Facsimile (01) 661 1013 
E-mail minister@ agriculture.gov.ie  



OIFIG AN PHRIOMH-ATURNAE STAIT 

CHIEF STATE SOLICITOR'S OFFICE 

251h February 2020 

Ms Mary O'Hara, Your Ref.: NDU/RK/642316/73 

Secretary to the Aquaculture Licences Appeals Board Our Ref.: KH/2019/02589/ 
Aquaculture Licences Appeals Board, 
Kilminehy Court, Contact: Kate Hoare 

Dublin Road, Direct Dial: 

Portlaoise, 
Kate_Hoare a esso.gov.ie  

Co Laois. 
R32 DTW5 

Re: Appeal of Marine Harvest Ireland 
Our client: Minister for Agriculture, Food and the Marine 

Dear Ms O'Hara, 

We refer to your letter on behalf of the Board to the Minister, dated 10 February 2020. 

It is proposed to provide submissions or observations within the period prescribed by 
your letter. 

We take it that the appellant has been written to in similar terms. The Department would 
be grateful if you would furnish submissions or observations received from Silver King 
Seafoods Ltd. (Marine Harvest Ireland) if the Board considers that that is appropriate, 
we confirm that the Department has no objection to the Department's submissions or 
observations being furnished to the appellant. 

Likewise, if the Board has any particular grounds for the view expressed in the second 
paragraph of the letter as to whether an appeal lies under Section 40 of the Fisheries 
(Amendment) Act 1997 the Department would be glad to be apprised of what they are. 

Yours faithfully, 

A 

MARI BR WNE 
CHIEF STATE SOLICITOR 

AQUACULTURE LICENCES 
APPEALS BOARD 

2 7 FEB 2020 

RECEIVED 

OIFIG AN PHRIOMH - ATURNAE STAIT, CHIEF STATE SOLICITOR'S OFFICE, 
Tcach Osmond, Osmond House, 
Sriid na gCaorach Bheag, Ship Street Little, 
Baile Atha Cliath 81 Teileafdn/Tel: (01) 417 6100 • Facs/Fax: (01) 417 6299 Dublin 8, 
D08 V8C5 LAithrdn Lfonra/Websitc: ,.v%vw.csso.gov.ie  9  Uimhir/DX: 186-001 D08 V8C5 
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